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Work Forecast -  July 24 to  July 28 

Weekly Update  -  July 17 to  July 21 

• The sidewalk and handicap ramps for the four 

corners at the Mequon Rd.-Buntrock Ave. 

intersection were poured and completed.  

• The Buntrock Ave. detour was removed. Traffic is 

now open in all directions. 

• Work on the new lighting and signals continues. 

• The Spur 16 concrete base and curb were installed. 

• The asphalt pavement for the Spur 16 entrance will 

be installed on 7/21/2023. The entrance will be 

open to full traffic upon completion of the paving 

• Rough grading in the street terrace areas to begin. 

• Installing topsoil in the street terrace areas to begin. 

• Work on the new lighting and traffic signal bases continues 

along the corridor. 

• Local businesses will remain accessible throughout the project.  

• At certain times during the project, an alternative entrance may 

need to be used. 

 

 

 

The project is currently on schedule and is anticipated to conclude in late 

October. Lane closures will continue throughout summer and will be opened 

when possible. 

Drivers on Mequon Road should merge near the lane closure. Take turns merging into one lane, 

like the teeth of a zipper coming together. This method can help reduce congestion and prevent 

traffic backups by utilizing all available lanes until the merge point.  

Traffic tip: 


